
       LWVTO 2-8-17 Meeting Minutes 
 
Attending:  Marie Curtis,(Chair), Wilma Pfeffer (Presenter),Susan Sferas (Presenter),   
Peggy and Ted Dellinger, Anne Freedman, Dallas and Robert Grove,   
 Bill and Sally Madden 
Venue:Ocean Township Historical Museum 
 
Wilma Pfeffer: Sexual Assault on College Campuses LWVNJ Study: 
 Wilma presented a summary of the data on Sexual Assault on College  
  Campuses.  
 Marie Curtis and Susan Sferas developed the Consensus with the input of  
  all members present.  Lively discussions ensued on some of the items.
  
  
State Convention:Susan Sferas 
 The Convention will be 4/29/17 with a cocktail reception the evening of  
  4/28/17. 
 The State Board will be supporting an civics education initiative. 
 
Callathon:Susan Sferas 
 Wilma and  Susan  will complete Callathon calls by March 1st. 
 
Minutes: Wilma Pfeffer 
 The minutes from the 1-25-17 Meeting were read and accepted. 
 
Treasurer Report: Robert Grove 
 The next Treasurer Report will be presented at the March 29th Meeting. 
 We have received a check from LWVNJ for $57.96 from Pamela Renee's dues. 
 
Legislative Interviews: Peggy and Ted Dellinger 
 The LWVNJ has requested our League conduct three legislative interviews 
 (two state legislators and one state senator) and submit results to the state 
 office by April 15th .  Peggy and Ted have offered to conduct interviews, but 
 encourage others to participate.  Susan agreed to send out the interview 
 package with an invitation to sign up for an interview to our membership. 
 Those interested will respond to Susan who will coordinate coverage.  
 
Calendar: 
 Our next meeting will be March 29th at the Ocean Township Historical Museum. 
 Bill and Sally Madden will chair the meeting.   
 We are hoping to have Andrew Brannon as our Speaker. Agenda items will 
  include voter registration, legislative interviews, State Convention,  
  
 Our next meetings will be the 5th Wednesdays in May and August. 


